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On September 14 Freedomworks President and CEO Matt Kibbe spoke at The Cato Institute,
where he discussed his new book Give Us Liberty: A Tea Party Manifesto [1] and the impact of
the Tea Party movement is having on the current political discourse. 

The Cato Institute on the Tea Party movement:

Nothing has so changed and energized American politics in recent years as has the
grassroots Tea Party movement that sprang up in 2009. In rallies, marches, and
town-hall meetings since then, hundreds of thousands of Americans have turned out
to protest the boundless growth of government spending, regulation, and debt, and
call for the restoration of America's basic principles: individual liberty; fiscal
responsibility; and, most important, limited constitutional government.
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Establishment Democrats and Republicans haven't known quite what to make of the

movement. To help them, and all Americans, understand, Give Us Liberty, the new
book by Dick Armey and Matt Kibbe, provides "an intimate history of the movement"
and what it means for America.

Watch the video to learn more.
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Matt Kibbe Discusses Tea Party movement At The Cato Institute http://www.freedomworks.org/print/21767

2 of 2 9/29/2010 10:27 AM


